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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Hello and welcome to our October 2023 newsletter! 

It's that time of the year when the weather starts to become chilly and the nights
get longer, but we have lots planned to keep everyone busy and active. 

We're thrilled to share all the latest news and updates from our home with you.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link
below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

The Amwell Care Home Team

Halloween

 

Halloween Preparations

At The Amwell Care Home, our residents recently engaged in a fun activity where
they created beautiful cloth pumpkins. These pumpkins are now proudly displayed
in the reception area, adding a touch of warmth and festivity to the atmosphere. It
was heartening to see our residents put their creativity to work and create such
lovely decorative items.

Apart from this, we also had a great time carving pumpkins and creating a
"Scarefest Scene" in the garden. Our residents enthusiastically participated in this
activity and helped us stuff scarecrows with straw. It was amazing to see how
much fun everyone had while working together to create something unique and
enjoyable. These activities not only provided our residents with an opportunity to
socialise but also helped them unleash their creativity and have fun in a safe and
encouraging environment.

Autumn Favourite

The onset of autumn brings with it a certain charm that is hard to resist. The days
get shorter and the nights get longer, and there's something special about the way
the air feels on a crisp, clear evening. It's the perfect time to enjoy the simple
pleasures in life, like toasting marshmallows on a fire pit. The warmth from the fire,
the crispness in the air and the gooey sweetness of the marshmallows make for a
perfect combination. It's a truly delightful experience that is hard to beat.

Murder Mystery

We recently held a thrilling event - a Murder Mystery Night. The atmosphere was
full of excitement and anticipation, as residents and their relatives transformed into
Sherlock Holmes to solve the murder of Henry Knight. It was a truly immersive
experience, complete with crime scene cakes made by the kitchen team and a
sketch of the suspects created by the fantastic carers.

As we worked together to solve the puzzles and identify the culprit, the weapon,
time and place of the crime, the night was filled with laughter, suspense, and
intrigue. It was a fantastic way to spend an evening, and we would like to express
our gratitude to all those involved for making it such a memorable occasion.

Social Media

Make sure to check out The Amwell Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for
us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google My Business Reviews
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